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Netherlands Trade Delegation announced by APSCo





The Association of Professional Staffing Companies (APSCo) (http://www.apsco.org/) has announced its long

awaited three day Trade Delegation to Eindhoven in the Netherlands commencing on the 9th October 2018,

following the success of previous trips to Australia, Singapore, China and Japan. 





“Valued at €18.2bn, the Netherlands staffing market is the sixth largest in the world and this growth

shows no sign of abating” says Ann Swain, Chief Executive of APSCo. “With low barriers to entry, easy

access to EU markets and strong growth forecasts, the Netherlands is a popular location for firms looking

at international expansion. There are high levels of confidence for the future and with the latest

Economic Survey of the Netherlands (OECD) projecting growth of 2.9% for 2019, economic performance and

job creation is expected to remain robust and vibrant. This trip is the perfect opportunity for our

members to plan their entry strategy and see what the country has to offer.” 





Sponsored by Taylor Wessing, the Delegation will include a programme of specialist briefings from

experienced recruitment professionals on the local business opportunities and market trends, along with

practical tips on how to set up and grow a business in the region.





For more information, or to reserve your place, please contact josie.holroyd@apsco.org
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